
greenbaumlaw.com

Iselin  |  Roseland  |  Red Bank  |  New York

Press Releases

Greenbaum, Rowe, Smith & Davis Recognized on 2024
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Greenbaum, Rowe, Smith & Davis LLP has been recognized in the 2024 Best Lawyers “Best Law Firms”
rankings, the 14th annual listing of U.S. law firms that are acknowledged for professional excellence. The
firm is proud to again be recognized on a national level in the practice area of Land Use & Zoning Law,
and to be listed among New Jersey law firms in 33 areas of our practice.

The Best Lawyers research team analyzes law firms’ work in particular practice areas by reviewing the
confidential feedback of clients and professional references who are surveyed to address a firm's
expertise, responsiveness, understanding of a business and its needs, cost-effectiveness, civility and
whether they would refer another client to the firm. These evaluations are supplemented by data collected
from ballots which are completed by lawyers who are currently recognized by Best Lawyers, in addition to
interviews with industry leaders, managing partners and practice group leaders who are invited to provide
their assessments of the legal landscape. Additional details on eligibility and methodology are available
on the Best Law Firms website.
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